
FLORIDA 

The Federal Fair Housing Act prohibits discrimination based on race, color, national origin, 
religion, age, sex, familial status, or disability.  

If you believe you are the victim of housing discrimination you may contact the U.S. Department 
of Housing and Urban Development at http://www.usdoj.gov/crt/housing or call their Housing 
Discrimination hotline number at 1-800-669-9777.  

You may also contact the Florida Commission on Human Relations at (850) 488-7082.  

If you contact the Florida Commission, please note that they do not have jurisdiction over the 
following counties and cities:  City of Orland, City of Tampa, Duval County, Palm Beach 
County, Pinellas County, and Broward County. Those cities and counties maintain their own 
housing commissions for review of discrimination allegations. 

 


